Sara Collins 
Student with Disabilities Advocate Candidate
Congress of Graduate Students 
Florida State University 



To whom it may concern,

	I am writing to clarify that I did not contribute any funding toward my own campaign for the seat of Students with Disabilities Advocate within the Congress of Graduate Students as it pertains to the formal Expense Report following the election. Kindly advise if I should provide further documentation to support this matter. 


Sincerely,

Sara Collins 


